
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Sunday, April 18, 2021 2:08:33 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Celia Meza <Celia.Meza@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Chicago fire  
  
Steve - I attended the home opener of Chicago fire last night at Soldier Field to staff Dr Arwady who was 
performing ceremonial duties. I brought a guest for whom I purchased the ticket for, but wanted to 
make sure to send you the disclosure for my attendance.  
 
Best wishes  
 
Samir  
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